
T H E  N O O D L E

The new year celebration kicked off when the clock striked midnight. 
we have prepared a revitalized menu. Stay tuned for updates!

May the new year 2023 bring you more happiness, love and blessings! 
 

There are 12 animal signs used for each year in Japan
and 2023 is the year of rabbit! 

it is said that people born in the rabbit year
are sweet, tender, reserved and trustworthy

are you one of the rabbit folks?
 



U P C O M I N G

T E A M  H I G H L I G H T

D I S H  O F  T H E  M O N T H T E A M  H I G H L I G H T

Dish of the Month
V E G AN  T A N T ANMEN

Tantanmen is the Japanese adaption of Sichuan dan dan
noodles. Being famous for the nutty, savory and slightly spicy
flavor, Tantanmen has always been a popular option. We would
like to introduce a vegan version as one of our winter menu
options. Instead of pork minced meat, we use vegan minced
meat as the main protein source.  Besides, instead of pork-
bone broth, we use soy milk for the soup base. This vegan
tantanmen will be our second ramen dish made with soy milk.
The first soy milk broth based ramen is soy miso vege katsu. If
rich soy flavor is your cup of tea, don't hesitate to give it a try! 



U P C O M I N G

The momotoko family

Employee highlight

2022 has been a big year for us and we
would like to take this opportunity to say a
very big thank you to everyone in the
Momotoko family! 

We cannot emphasize more on the
importance of our employees. Without your
effort, Momotoko would not have the
success we've had. We are an amazing
team, and we will always be! 

In early December, a Christmas party for the
whole Momotoko family was held to bring
together all the lovely faces from every
location in Finland and Estonia. 

Our highlighted employee in January is Hung Le from  
Momotoko Jumbo. Congratulations! Hung Le is
praised for always maintaining high quality
standards and helping other team members to make
sure our hungry customers get their food served as
fast as possible during rush hours.  

HUNG LE



One of the biggest changes coming in 2023 will
be our revitalized menu! After a careful review,
we would like to freshen up your taste with more
dish options in early 2023. We are confident that
this revitalization will bring some suprise and
further improve our offerings.

New year, New menu

Is there something you think we could improve? We
would love to hear your opinion! There is a contact
form on our website where you can share any
experiences you have had. It could be something
you find awesome, or something you believe we
could improve. Either way, your opionions matter
and we take every word seriously. Let us make
momotoko better together! 

New restaurant

We have 11 restaurants in operation so far in
Finland and Estonia.  As some of you already
know, after  setting up in Turku,  Momotoko is
coming to Tampere! We are super excited about
the journey ahead, and we will be looking forward
to seeing you in Tampere soon! More details will
be updated later, stay tuned! :D 

Your thoughts matter

I F  YOU WISH TO STOP RECIEVING OUR NEWSLETTER,  I T 'S  OK!  JUST LET  US KNOW

https://www.facebook.com/Momotokoramen/
https://www.instagram.com/momotokoramen/?hl=en
https://www.tiktok.com/@momotokosuomi?lang=en
https://momotoko.com/en/contact-us/

